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Public Meeting Notice 
Fan Pier project, Northern Avenue, South Boston 

Wednesday, September 24,2008 at 3:00 PM at 

Department of Environmental Protection, Conference Room A (2"d Floor) 


One Winter Street, Boston 


In accordance with the final Consolidated Written Determination ("CWD) issued for this project in 
November, 2002, the applicant, Fan Pier Development LLC, has submitted plans and other 
application materials for the construction of a building on parcel A. The plans and application 
materials have been determined by the Waterways Regulation Program (WW) to be in substantial 
conformance with the project as approved by the CWD. The WRP has scheduled this public 
informational meeting to provide the public an opportunity to view and comment upon the final 
design of the building to be licensed at this time. The WRP may incorporate any comments received 
that are consistent with the terms and conditions of the CWD into the license to be issued for the 
buildings. 

Comments may be submitted verbally at the meeting or in writing. The deadline for submitting 
comments is October 14, 2008. Written comments may be addressed to Alex Strysky, DEP 
Waterways Program, One Winter Streel, Boston, MA 02108 or sent by email to 
alexander.strysky@,state.ma.us. For additional information, please contact Alex Strysky of the 
Waterways Program at (617)292-5616 or by email at alexander.strvsky@state.ma.us. 
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